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September 9, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Ann Burdett 
Colorado Springs Utilities 
121 S. Tejon Street, 4th Fl. 
MC: 940 
Colorado Springs, CO  80903 
 
RE: Clear Spring Ranch Pit, Permit No. M-1992-074;  
 October 2019 Inspection Corrective Action Resolved 
 
Dear Ms. Burdett, 
 
On September 8, 2020, the Division received your emailed documentation demonstrating 
approximately 19,000 cubic yards of topsoil have been transported to the site, thereby addressing 
the cited problem in the inspection report dated November 4, 2019.  
 
The Division considers the corrective action resolved.   
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

DRMS file 
Joe Houghton, CSU 
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